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WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senator Bob Dole said today that as much as $ 128,000 will be 

made available to Kansas in Fiscal Year 1975 to assist the State in developing and 

carrying out a State energy program. 

Dole said Federal Energy Administrator John Sawhill had informed him guidelines 

are now being developed for use of the money and states will soon be able submit an 

application outlining planned resource development and conservation activities. 

Kansas is eligible to receive a maximum of $ 128,000.under Public Law 93-322, which 

assists states in carrying out energy programs. 
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This press release is from the collections at the Robert J. Dole Archive and Special Collections, University of Kansas. 
Please contact us with any questions or comments: http://dolearchive.ku.edu/ask  




